
I am Mrs. Blair, and I am so excited to welcome you to our
second grade class! I am thrilled that you will be here to
join me on this 2025-2026 school year adventure. I know
that you are looking forward to all of the fun and exciting

things we will learn and explore together. Please remember
to keep reading and practicing your addition and

subtraction facts over the summer as this will be very
helpful to you as you enter second grade! I am looking
forward to it being a successful year for all. Feel free to 
e-mail me this summer if you have any questions, or if

you’d just like to say “hi!” I will be checking my e-mail over
the summer at the address listed below.

Please see the attached supply list to find items that you
will need to be most successful this year!

Hello!

Contact me:
SBlair@chittenangoschools.org

When parents & teachers work hand-in-hand, students don't just succeed - 
they thrive.



-2 spiral notebooks
-5 plastic folders (red, blue, yellow, green, orange)
-1 pencil box
-2 large erasers
-2 packages/boxes of pencils
-1 box of colored pencils
-1 box of washable markers
-school scissors
-10 glue sticks
-8 dry erase markers
-3 boxes of tissues
-headphones to use with iPads (headphones tend to work better
and be more durable than ear buds)
*students will need a snack each day.

Extras:
We are always happy to accept extra tissues, rolls of paper
towels, and Ziploc bags (sandwich and gallon size!) This is NOT
mandatory, but it is much appreciated as we utilize all of these
items regularly! Thank you! :)

Supply List 2025-2026


